Deborah,

Verizon NW "Verizon" believes that the amendment filed on October 27, 2000 in Docket No. 960351, captioned "Verizon Select Services, Inc., f/k/a GTE Communications Corporation and Qwest Corporation, f/k/a US West Communications, Inc.,"  was filed in error.  Verizon believes that this amendment was not associated with the original interconnection agreement approved by the Commission in the same docket on September 24, 1997, and therefore should not have been filed in this docket.

If you have any questions about this matter, I can be reached at

360-236-9727.

Robert A. Millar

Director, Washington State Regulatory Affairs

Verizon
